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Dear Mr. Linero:

. The purpose of this correspondence is to request an extension of the 120 day suspense date listed in
Section 3. F. Facility Grounds and Roadways- AMBIENT MONITORING AND MODELING
REQUIRED. Title V Permit No.0570057-020-AC was dated September 22, 2009. Accordingly, two (2)
ambient monitoring stations for Lead-Total Suspended Particles (Pb-TSP) are to be installed and operated
at offsite locations to be determined by the Department within 120 days of final issuance of the permit.

EFT has been working closely with the Environmental Protection Commission Hillsborough County
(EPC) to implement the installation of the ambient monitoring stations. During a meeting between EPC
and EFT on December 9, 2009, EPC utilized discretionary enforcement to interpret the terms of the
permit and assumed the responsibility of installing, maintaining, developing the associated standard
operating procedures, and operating the monitors. The coordination of these efforts continues. The
monitors were purchased by EFT and were delivered to EPC (Tom Tamanini) on December 22, 2009.
However, the following essential items have not been confirmed: Approval to install the offsite monitors
in the nearby trailer park and local elementary school; the installation of power to the monitor locations
once established; and the development of a logistics contract between EFT and EPC for the monitor,
sample collection, normal data base management, lab services, and maintenance. In view of the
multitude of time consuming efforts anticipated to achieve these objectives, EFT requests a 90 day
extension or an extension until installed.

EFT and EPC have been having weekly meetings coordinating these efforts and EPC is in agreement with
this request. Please feel free to call me at 813-744-5004 with any questions or comments you may have
regarding this request.

Sincerely,
Env1roFocus Tec nolo ies, LL.C
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Plant anager

Cc: Sterlin Woodard, PE, Hillsborough County EPC
John Tapper, EnviroFocus Technologies, LL.C
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